

MAY 2024 NEWSLETTER



The school year's final programming day is here, and we're excited to celebrate at the End of Year Celebration on Friday, May 31st.



31

ConnectiKids Adult Prom Saturday, May 18th at 6 PM



Exciting news! Our Enchanted Garden Adult Prom has reached maximum capacity! We are thrilled to have a full house of guests ready to celebrate with good food, friends, and music while supporting the youth in our community. We want to thank everyone who purchased a ticket, donated, and extend a special shoutout to our amazing sponsors:

Travelers
HomeGoods
Trinity College
Governors Prevention Partnership
Fiondella, Milone & LaSaracina LLP
The Peabody Family
Blissful Creations
Phoenix BNI

Don't miss out on the June Newsletter, where we'll be sharing highlights from the event. Thank you for your support in making this a night to remember!

Connectikids Programming

Ron-a-Roll Field Trip

Our students and families had a rolling good time at Ron-a-Roll last month!









S

R

Connectikids 2024 Summer Program

V I N T A G E



Get ready for summer! Applications for summer registration will open on May 1st, 2024. It will be first come, first served, so don't wait to register! This year's theme is a journey through time exploring 1960–90s. Our program will offer activities in technology, arts, cooking, and dance, all based on the past. Students will gain a deep understanding of history and how it shapes our present and future. Visit our website to register now and secure your spot for an unforgettable summer experience! (2nd – 8th grade only)





MAY 2024 NEWSLETTER

ConnectiKids Features Appreciation of the Month



Connectikids is deeply grateful for our partnership with the Petit Family Foundation. This year, we are thrilled to announce that our funding request has been increased. Thanks to the Petit Family Foundation, the proceeds from the General Project Support Grant will help us facilitate our upcoming "Vintage Summer" program. The program will include academically supportive lessons, creative activities, and engaging field trips that will encourage children to learn and explore during the out–of–school months. We are excited to provide children with a fun and educational summer experience, and we are grateful to the Petit Family Foundation for their continued support!

Petit Family Foundation





www.ct-kids.org

ctkids@ct-kids.org

@connectikids

ConnectiKids Engagement

Connecting with Our Community

We are grateful for the support and collaboration of our valued partners at Pratt & Whitney, Trinity College, and the City of Hartford. Our aim is to maintain a strong presence within the community and we cherish the opportunities to venture out and engage directly with prospective partners, families, and students, fostering meaningful connections and exchanges.





Summer Activities Resource Fair



UCONN Business Graduate Students







ConnectiKids would like to thank UConn Business Graduate students Nate, Matthew, Kritika, Vibhav, and Deepthi for their successful fundraising efforts towards our 2023–4 Annual Campaign. They raised over \$1,000 during their Project Communication Leadership class. The proceeds from their class project will help us fund our upcoming summer program, and provide much-needed support to our Tutoring and Mentoring program in the fall. Thank you for your generous contribution!